Lindsey Ozbolt

From: Reynolds, Mark <ReynoMR@wsdot.wa.gov>
Sent: Friday, October 31, 2014 11:41 AM

To: Lindsey Ozbolt

Subject: RE: WSDOT decision

Thank you Lindsey ;-)

From: Lindsey Ozbolt [mailto:lindsey.ozbolt@co.kittitas.wa.us]
Sent: Friday, October 31, 2014 10:44 AM

To: Reynolds, Mark

Subject: FW: WSDOT decision

Mark,

Attached is the Recommendation from the Hearing Examiner on WSDOT SD-14-00001. | will be requesting to place this
on the November 18" Board of County Commissioners Agenda for the closed record hearing at 10am. Once | receive
acceptance by the clerk that this is on the agenda | will confirm that with you. This is the next available hearing date.

Regards,

Lindsey Ozbolt

Planner I1

Community Development Services
411 North Ruby St., Suite 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926
509.962.7637

From: Andrew Kottkamp [mailto:andy@wenatcheelaw.com]
Sent: Friday, October 31, 2014 8:57 AM

To: Lindsey Ozbolt

Subject: WSDOT decision

Hi Lindsey

Attached 1s a pdf of the signed decision for WSDOT. It was mailed October 16. I will have the original remailed
today.

Andy

Andrew Kaﬂka/mf«
Kottkamp & Yedinak P.L.L.C.
435 Orondo Ave.

P.O. Box 1667

Wenatchee, WA 98801

(509) 667-8667

www.wenatcheelaw.com
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